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Book Clubs – read, listen, speak, thinkMyON
Most of our student have 
finished setting up their 
MyOn for this school year 
and now have a Star 
Score. This is what 
students use to choose 
books within their Target 
Reading Range.  Most of 
our students know how to 
do this. When they read in 
their range and do well on 
the book quizzes, their 
Star Score increases.

Roundtable
Our 2nd inservice for the 
year is:

MyON – Reports/Student 
Data
Wednesday, October 12, 
8:15am, Library Media 
Center

Inservice points assigned

Focus for November: Star Scores

Canvas Calendar Webpage

Feel free to communicate anytime with questions , comments, & ideas. 
DeborahD.Smith@hcps.net

October 2022

There is a Library 

Media Center 

Canvas page. 

Students will need 

to accept the 

invitation in 

Canvas in order to 

access this 

course. 

Outlook Calendar –

this calendar is now for 

scheduling all 

computer labs and  the 

library media center. 

Simply look at the 

calendar, see what 

days are available, 

and email your 

request(s).

The Memorial 

Library Media 

Center

There are two opportunities for all 
students to join a book club. – Bulldog 
Book Club and the Dewey Diner Book 
Club.

The Bulldog Book Club meets every 
Thursday after school in the library. It 
ends around 5:30.

Students choose the book they read and 
determine how much they will read each 
week. We use the round table method so 
that everyone shares their thought, 
opinions, questions about the book, 
about their connections with the story, 
and about the comments of the others in 
the club.

Our current book is The Red Umbrella by 
Christina Diaz Gonzalez. We will have the 
book finished by the Christmas break. 
Then, we’ll be selecting our next title. 

The Dewey Diner Book Club meets 
once a month during all lunches in the 
library. Students choose their own 
book to read from a specific section of 
the Dewey Decimal nonfiction 
collection. This month we all read a 
book from the 200s. In November we 
will be reading books from the 300s.

Students receive a Dewey button when 
they sign up and check out. I’ll send 
out a reminder to all period 4 teachers 
the day of the meeting.

The next Dewey Diner meets on 
Monday, November 7.

The club is always opened for new 
members. Listen to Library News every 
Wednesday for continued update.
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